
September 13, 2024 

Good Afternoon Clipper Families, 

                   We are one week in, and wow we can't say enough about the great things happening here 
at Cunard! Again, thank you for your support around the new cell phone directive. Lunch time is 
now lunch rooms full of students playing Jenga, Chess, Checkers, Snakes and Ladders, Uno and so 
much more! It is so refreshing to see the laughter, exploration and interaction between students. 
Student engagement is continuing to rise in class and teachers are really enjoying getting to know 
the students they teach. We had a sea of Pink for Pink day as well! Well done Clippers! 

Sports, clubs, and committees will all be starting up in the next few months. We sent out a link for 
parent's should you wish to volunteer to help out in some capacity. It's my understanding the link 
worked for some and not for others so if you have a special skill, talent, experience coaching, or are 
involved in the arts and would like to offer something here at school, please just send an email to 
jsabadash@hrce.ca and I will get your information to the appropriate people! Many hands make 
light work and we'd love to offer a variety of opportunities for our students! I know we've had a 
number of students interested in a choir so if you have any experience with choirs or know 
someone that does, we can have a teacher assist them if they'd like! 

Our Terry Fox run is approaching! On September 27th (Rain Date Oct 2) students will be taking part 
in the annual tradition that supports cancer research while building school spirit! Please support 
our student’s fundraising efforts and donate today at: 
https://schools.terryfox.ca/CunardJuniorHigh  

The link will also be posted in the news feed on the school website. 

If you ever feel out of the loop, please check our website. We are continually uploading information, 
and beginning Monday under the "Announcement Archive" you will find the day's announcements 
that were made for students about events happening here at school. 

Our lunch program will be rolling out soon. We are currently in negotiations and will be sending 
information out soon! 

Just a reminder we are a scent aware and nut free school. We'd also like to remind parents to 
please keep the front driveway/circle clear of cars so busses have access between 7:45-8:10 in the 
morning as well as between 1:55-2:20 in the afternoon. 

Thank you so much and enjoy your weekend! 

Cunard Admin 
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